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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Prime Minister's Chief of Staff 9 December 1997

pay—
REFERENDUM CAMPAIGN IN NORTHERN IRELAND

Thank you for your letter of 10 November about this. These are good

points. John Holmes here will speak to Mo and the Northern Ireland Office

about gearing up some structures. Could you speak to Anna Healy about what

else can be done with our help? We would like you to get involved as far as you

can.
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JONATHAN POWELL

Ms Margaret McDonagh


